Community Mural "The Fabric of Our Heritage"

The Sarah A. Mooney Museum is sponsoring a community mural project made possible by a grant from The California Humanities, funded in part by the National Endowment of the Humanities. The mural will depict the diverse cultural heritage of the Lemoore area. The community has had an opportunity to submit drawings to be considered for inclusion. Mario Gonzalez, Chairman of the LHS Art Department, is drawing the mural on 4 x 8 foot panels which will be moved into the Art Lab at West Hills College to be painted this summer by community volunteers. When completed, the panels will be affixed to the west-facing wall on the east side of the Veterans Memorial Building at 411 West D Street in Downtown Lemoore.

The mural will be designed in a patchwork quilt format with the various squares depicting the ethnic/nationality, and military groups that have played a role in the Lemoore area. The project is a partnership between the Sarah A. Mooney Memorial Museum, West Hills College Lemoore, Lemoore Union High School District and the American Legion.

For more information about the mural project, e-mail LLAHODNY@LAHODNY.ORG